
 

                                                      

 

 
THE WORLD’S ONLY OFF-ROAD RALLY FOR WOMEN  

‘RALLYE AÏCHA DES GAZELLES’  
RETURNS TO MOROCCO THIS MARCH 

 

 
 

 

La Sultana Hotels supports team ‘Fleurs 2 Gazelles’ for their  
seventh year competing in the race 

 
The Rallye Aïcha des Gazelles returns to the Moroccan dessert for its 27th edition from 17th 
March to 1st April 2017. Returning to Rallye Aïcha de Gazelles for the seventh time since 
2008 are two sisters, Brigitte Sobanski and Patricia Capdevielle, who will compete under the 
team name ‘Fleurs 2 Gazelles’. Showing their support, La Sultana Oualidia will host Fleurs 2 
Gazelles throughout the competition offering them a serene getaway following busy race 
days. Sitting on the beautiful Oualidian lagoon, they will be able to unwind and relax ahead 
of their next big day of racing.  
 
Taking place since 1990, the event encourages participants of all ages, backgrounds and 
nationalities to take part.  Uniquely, the aim of the race is to drive the shortest distance to 
win. Choosing their own route the ‘gazelles’ have to reach the predefined check points along 
the course in the least number of kilometers, rather than the least amount of time. Whether 
driving over a mountain or through the dunes the contestants have the freedom to choose 
their own route in order to be proclaimed champions. 

 
For more information on Rallye Aicha des Gazelle visit: 

 www.rallyeaichadesgazelles.com 
  

For more information on La Sultana Hotels visit: 
 www.lasultanahotels.com 
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